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Sherry Sian

From: Akaitcho Territory Government [atgovi@iortresolution.net]
Sent:  Monday, July 21, 2003 10:00 AM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: Distribution List

Hi Sherry

We received your correspondence dated July 18, 2003 and this is fo confirm that we would like to stay on your
distribution list.

Thank You!

Fr: Aleda Lafferty, Administrative Assistant
Akaitcho Territory Government

7/21/2003



